
 
 
 
 

Shackles and Cotterpins - November 2005 
 
 
 
Have you visited the website lately?   www.vicmaui.org 
 
As we get closer to July 3rd start (8 short months to go!) the activity on the website, and the interest surrounding the 
upcoming race, is really picking up. 
 
The discussion forum, moderated by Steve Clark of “Winds of Time”, has information on return routes, a possible 
double handed division, insurance, etc.  By creating your own log-in and password, you too can pose questions or 
provide answers - there is nothing like personal experience as a reference for new competitors. 
 
Upcoming events:   
Information Seminars are being offered at a variety of west-coast yacht clubs:    
 

• Wednesday, November 16th, at 7:00 pm - False Creek Yacht Club 
 

• Monday, November 21, at 7:30 pm - Royal Victoria Yacht Club 
 

• Tuesday, November 22, at 7:30 pm - Seattle Yacht Club 
 

• Wednesday, November 23, at 7:00 pm - Royal Vancouver Yacht Club 
 
Come out and see and hear what this race is all about!   
 
 
Shackles and Cotterpins Classified Ads: 
(The Vic Maui Committee is happy to distribute information about products or services without offering any guarantees 
or endorsements thereto) 
 
Need your boat returned to the mainland?  Professional Captain (second in class D, Vic-Maui 2000) with 25,000 
offshore miles available for the return trip.  Pleased contact Capt. Denny Thompson, Discovery Sailing, 206-972-7517 or 
captain@discoverysailing.net.  www.discoverysailing.net 
 
 
 
 


